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March 14, 2006 Policy Divieion RECEIVED

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary :

Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street, S.W.

Washington, DC 20554

MAR 15 2006

Federal Communications Commission
Office of Secretary

Re: Amended Certification Related to Foreign Carrier Affiliations of
BellSouth under File Nos.: ITC-97-037, ITC-97-644, ITC-97-645, ITC-214-
20020219-00085, ITC-214-20020628-00328, and ITC-214-20021009-00500

Dear Ms. Dortch:

This letter shall serve as notice that the foreign affiliation certifications made by BellSouth
in the above-referenced 214 authorizations are modified by removing the foreign carriers

listed below.

CellCom Israel Ltd.

Compania de Radiocomunications Moviles S.A.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

J@(»%N L Aleco

Assistant Vice President — Federal Regulatory

Cc:  James Ball
Chief of Policy Division
International Bureau



